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To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

To all it concerns, please see and take note of my comment and act for the good of nature and the people to protect
wildlife.

The council revoked planning permission for the park and ride at wincheap which threatened the important habitat
hambrook marshes on 28th October 2020 and has already designated a 16m strip along the river as part of the wincheap
nature reserve. It appears the council has forgotten. It is not Whitehall meadows it is Hambrook marshes and as such a
very important site of wildlife habitat. It must be protected. The council has a duty to do this. Thankyou, sincerely

N Browton
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